
The Senate Economics Committee 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to voice my strongest objection to the proposed sale of Australian sovereign 
wealth assets to foreign state-owned entities. 
 
I urge your committee to consider the seriously adverse effect on Australia’s future and 
security – which if it goes ahead, would be impossible to gauge the likely disastrous 
consequences. 
 
As an Australian citizen, I need you to quash this idiotic, reckless proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Frank Owen 
 


